
 

 

Reconsenting of the Ōhau Channel 
Diversion Wall in Lake Rotoiti 

Consultation Feedback Form 
What is this form for? 

This form provides you with an opportunity to provide written comments on the proposal by 
Bay of Plenty Regional Council to continue the use of the Ohau Channel Diversion Wall at 
Lake Rotoiti.  

Your feedback will assist Beca Ltd in finalising the proposals and the resource consent applications, 
including the environmental mitigation required. You are welcome to use additional paper if 
necessary, or should you choose not to use this form, comments can be sent via a letter or email. 

How do I return my written comments? 

Beca Ltd is co-ordinating written comments. Please reply by Friday 6 May 2016 to: 

Post: Beca Ltd, PO Box 2029, Palmerston North Central, Palmerston North 4440 
Attention: Genevieve Doube, or 

Email: genevieve.doube@beca.com 

Name  

Contact phone number  

Contact email  

Organisation (if applicable)  

Title/position (if applicable)  

Postal address  

Signature  

Date  



Feedback on the Ohau Channel Diversion Wall 
1. Please identify any particular issues or concerns that you or your organisation have

about the Ohau diversion wall or any improvements that you think have resulted from the
wall:

2. Please suggest any options or solutions that would mitigate or alleviate any of the issues
or concerns identified above:
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